ﬁ Pam Valentik <valentikp@rochesterhills.org>

LDFA Board Meeting: Confirming Availability for 2/9/23

Linda Williams <lwilliams@simiron.com> Fri, Jan 6, 2023 at 6:47 PM
To: Pam Valentik <valentikp@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: Michelle Carley <carleym@rochesterhills.org>

Pam,

Please accept this correspondence as my official letter of resignation effective immediately from the LDFA Board. As you
know, I've accepted a new job as the Executive Director of the Madison Heights/Hazel Park Chamber of Commerce. My
full-time status with Simiron Inc has been changed to part-time/retainer to finish out some of the outstanding projects left
from my role as VP of Business Development. As such, it would only be appropriate that | step down as a LDFA Board
member to allow another representative of the district to carry on the duties. My sincere apologies that my term on the
LDFA Board was short-lived. Truthfully, | have no doubt that this Board will accomplish many great things with your
leadership and the entire Planning & Economic Development Team to guide them! Please extend my best to the board
members as they continue the important work planned for 2023! Lastly, don’t ever hesitate to reach out if | or the Simiron
Inc family can help in any way. Our commitment to the Rochester Hills community and the LDFA District will continue.

Happy New Year!

Linda Williams | VICE PRESIDENT OF BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT
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